
STREETS COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

March 8, 2022 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Reed at City Hall.   
 
Streets Committee members present were Chairman Reed, Nelsen and Smith.  Also present 
was Mayor Page, Street Supt Darin Damery, Treasurer Angel Palmer and City Clerk Janet 
Waller.  
 
Alderperson Smith made a motion to approve the Streets Committee Meeting Minutes of 
February 9, 2021, seconded by Alderperson Nelsen.  Motion carried with Alderperson Reed, 
Smith and Nelsen voting aye and 0 nays.   
 
Under Old Business:    
 
Adult Easter Egg Hunt will be held on April 9th.  Barricades will be needed on First and Second 
Street on Oak Street. 
 
Under New Business 
 
Concrete sidewalks will be done this summer.  The businesses on Chestnut Street will be 
notified when work will start.   
 
The railroad on First Street needs to be repaired.   Mayor Page has discussed the issue with the 
railroad.   
 
Street Supt Damery discussed the prices of mosquito spray.   There may be a possibility of 
purchasing last years mosquito spray at a lower price than this years.  The committee approved 
agreed to go ahead and purchase last year’s mosquito spray if it is still available.    
 
Street Supt Damery has started a list of trees that need to be removed.   There is also trees on 
the highway that will need to be trimmed.  The committee agreed on using the same contractor 
as last year. 
 
The committee discussed the upcoming oiling and rocking.  It was discussed the price of oil last 
year was $240 a gallon and has increased to $310 this year so far.  The price of rock will be 
$11,500 and the Street Supt would like to purchase it in April.   
 
Alderperson Nelsen made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:47 pm.    
 
 
 
Janet Waller 
City Clerk 


